
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/16/2020 6:24:15 PM

First name: Claudia

Last name: DeWees

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Re: Proposed logging in the Nooksack Watershed by the USFS. It is paramount that an EIS be

completed before this massive project is considered. This project threatens water quality, exacerbates climate

change, impacts wildlife habitat, endangered salmon restoration, and recreational lands for the foreseeable

future. Logging on private and state lands is already occurring close by and this would just compound the

damage. An EIS is crucial to a decision to allow this proposal to go any further. Thank you for considering my

conerns.

 

 

 

 

 


